## **Travel Medford Tourism Council**

The Travel Medford Tourism Council did not meet in July. In August, members were welcomed back to a new meeting space with packets containing a committee roster, upcoming meeting dates and a copy of the Travel Medford Policies and Procedures. Two new committee members were approved at the August meeting. Natasha Hopkins, owner of the Rogue Grape in downtown Medford, will serve on the committee starting in September, as will Wendy Baker from the Hilton Garden Inn and Homewood Inn & Suites in Medford. After careful consideration, the Council decided Lindsey Rice and Bruce Hoevet will retain their status serving as Chair and Vice-Chair, respectively.